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30th December, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you may be aware all Southwark primary schools have been asked to delay the start of 
term.  The school will be closed to the majority of children until at Monday 18th January 
2021, when the closure of primary schools will be reviewed.  The school will still be open to 
pupils whose parents are critical workers and some vulnerable children. Click on this link to 
see the full list of critical workers and vulnerable children: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-
educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-
educational-provision  
 
Please complete the form below if you would like to be considered for a critical Worker 
place or if you would like your child with an EHCP to continue to attend school and return to 
general@johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk by midday on  Monday 4th January, 2021.  
 
The school will be using Microsoft Teams to provide remote education for the children. 
Teachers will post videos and assignments each day (starting from Tuesday 5th January). 
Videos and written instructions for using TEAMs can be found on the school website 
http://johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk/remote-learning/ 
Please email general@johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk if you do not have internet access or 
your child does not have a device to use. 
 
In order for your child to be able to use Teams, they will need their Microsoft TEAMs login 
details which were sent to you in November.  Please email 
general@johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk if you do not have your child’s login details. 
Further information on the school’s remote learning provision can be found in the remote 
learning plan on the school’s website.   
 
I want to thank you all for your ongoing support in this time of uncertainty. I would like to 
take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year and hope that soon things change 
and we are able to have a gradual return to normality.   Please stay safe and well. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Clare Tayton 
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Critical worker/ Vulnerable child application 

Parent #1 Name______________________________________________________________ 

  

Parent #2 Name______________________________________________________________  

 

Child(ren)’s Name:____________________________________________________________ 

 

Child(ren)’s Class:_____________________________________________________________  

 

EHCP ⃝      Key Worker ⃝  

Please state your key worker status & attach evidence 

___________________________________________________________________________  

Please return by 12:00pm on Monday 4th January, 2021 
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